[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 24 August 2018 11:50
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01253/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:49 AM on 24 Aug 2018 from Mrs Claire Turner (EHO).
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bicester Heritage Buckingham Road Bicester 

	Proposal:
	Erection of hotel and conference facility with associated access, parking, and landscaping 

	Case Officer:
	Maria Philpott 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Claire Turner (EHO)

	Email:
	claire.thomas@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, White Post Road Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AA



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Professional Bodies

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Having reviewed the application, there are no comments from the Health Protection and Compliance team (Environmental Health and Licensing)
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